
PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The ALPINE CITY COUNCIL hereby gives notice that a Public Hearing will be held on Tuesday, 
September 13, 2022, at 6:00 pm at Alpine City Hall, 20 North Main Street, Alpine, Utah. The City will be 
receiving public comment on the following items: 
 

1. Consider Amending Pressurized Irrigation Rates 
 

Bonnie Cooper 
City Recorder 
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